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July 2, 2009

Olivier Borneyvski’
7, route de Laille
35131 Pont Pean
France

Dear Mr. Borneyvski,

Regarding your letters sent in February, March, April, and May, we have not received
any mailing containing information about the mentioned “Non-Object” from your
“Non-Collections” work.

As you may know, the Museum of Contemporary Art San Diego does not accept
artwork. If you would like to be considered for acquisition or exhibition, please
submit a formal proposal following our guidelines. Guidelines can be found on our
website at www.mcasd.org. I have also included a copy in this mailing.

Thank you for contacting the Muscum of Contemporary Art San Dicgo. Please feel
free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Chelsea Jones
Research Assistant

MUSEUM OF CONTEMPORARY ART SAN DIEGO

v.measd.org




